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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda  

• Facilities Planning Report Out 

• Continued Discussion on Neighborhood Memo 

• Closing Comments and Adjourn   

 

Summary: The July Steering Committee kicked off with a report out from Natalie Ambrose and 

Jonathan McCann of the Facilities Planning working group on their initial discussions of the 

Jacobs Field project, including details the preliminary design, the tree preservation efforts, and 

the sound monitoring process. The group also discussed the process for engagement with 

affected parties moving forward. Next, the Steering Committee continued discussion on the 

dispute resolution process. AU promised to have a detailed written response prior to the next 

committee meeting. 


